
 

       

    
  

  
15 July 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

Reminder of the arrangements for last day of term – Friday 19 July 2024 

Friday will be non-uniform day for students with an early finish time of 13.00. There will be an 

extended break between 11.10 and 11.50, in Lilies there will be grab and go options and the usual 

Friday fish and chips available, to enable students to eat before they leave.   

 
The bus information is as follows: 

All the standard contract (non-public) buses will arrive early at 13:10. 
  
Registered services 88, 384 & 985 will have to operate at the usual times as they are public buses.  
ECSTO 88 is also a registered service which students can catch at 13:36. 
 
Please ensure that you make arrangements for your child to get home safely in light of this 
information The public buses will be running throughout the day – for the timetables please follow 
this link:  
 
https://www.suffolkonboard.com/school-travel/travelling-to-school/sb-stowmarket-and-
stowupland-high-schools/  
 
If you have any further questions regarding buses routes, please contact Suffolk Onboard via email 
on transport.service@suffolk.gov.uk 
 
Essential Equipment Reminder 
 
For health and safety reason we are asking students not to bring in pencil sharpeners, scissors or 
compasses.  This equipment will now be provided by the school. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
School Communications Officer 
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